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F or nearly thirty years, Kilgore Samaritan Counseling Center has been providing mental 

health wellness services to the greater Louisville region. The Board of Directors and staff 

appreciate all of those who help us help others in navigating the twists and turns of life. Our 

mission is to meet the emotional and mental health needs of those who need help by taking an 

approach of working by, with and through them to improve their quality of life. 

Over the past year, Kilgore has expanded its reach and services that include working with area 

ministries, clergy, and the West End School, as well as providing educational programs. We will 

build on these relationships and look forward to increasing our support to churches and other 

community groups throughout Louisville. A part of our ministry is assisting individuals and 

families who experience financial hardship and unemployment. Our Samaritan Fund provides 

support to these individuals and families on a sliding scale basis. In 2015, the number of hours 

has almost doubled, so thank you for your financial support.  

The transformation of our clients is a testament to our counselors and therapist. As a faith-

based counseling center our approach is to meet you where you are regardless of your spiritual 

needs. We have helped and witnessed both young and old overcome the daily challenges we all 

face and one such story is highlighted in this issue. 

On May 21 and 22, Kilgore House and Garden Tour will be hosting our annual tour showcasing 

six gardens and homes. We are especially excited to have nationally known, award-winning 

garden designer Jon Carloftis as a speaker on May 20th. Also, this coming fall we are looking at 

hosting a Kilgore Back Porch BBQ, so look for details late this summer.  

If you or someone you know is dealing with difficult emotional and mental health issues, Kilgore 

will meet them where they are and guide them to and through a path of recovery. We have been 

healing the mind, body and spirit of individuals and families by taking a holistic approach for 

decades.  
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A Holistic Approach to Care 

Barry Winstead M.Div., M.A., LMFT 

Clinical Director, Kilgore Samaritan Counseling Center 

I am grateful to be a part of the Kilgore team, and excited about what is to 

come! We are in such a unique position to offer a special kind of care to 

the greater Louisville community. What do I mean by “a special kind of 

care?” Owing to our deeply rooted faith traditions in a Creator that truly 

has our best interest at heart, Kilgore is committed to a “holistic” model 

of care, which means we understand the whole as more than just the sum 

of its parts. In other words, our bodies are more than just a collection of 

individual organs with independent functions. Every organ in our body is 

dependent upon other organs and other systems in order function 

effectively. The same holds true for care of the mind, body, spirit, family, 

and community. All of these aspects of our being are interconnected and 

interdependent, and changes in one area impact another.  

 Here is what this means when people get care at Kilgore - we are 

committed to exploring every aspect of being to see where changes need 

to be made to improve quality of life. If that means focusing on problems 

with thoughts, feelings, behaviors, or relationships, we have a team with 

the expertise to help in all of those areas.  
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